
 

CALLING TWIN CITIES 

CERAMIC ARTISTS 
 YOUR 

HANDCRAFTED 

BOWLS CAN MAKE 

A DIFFERENCE! 
The Kingfield Neighborhood Association, in 
partnership with Nicollet Square* needs unique 
bowls made by local pottery artists to make our 
Empty Bowl fundraiser a success. The bowls should 
hold 2-3 cups and be of food-grade quality.  
 
Donated bowls are filled it with yummy soups made 
by volunteers in the Kingfield neighborhood. 
Attendees make a donation and leave with the bowl 
as a reminder that many of our neighbors are in 
need of food and housing.  
 

Bowls are needed by February 1st, 2013 
Questions or to arrange donation drop off:  

Sarah Linnes-Robinson, Executive Director,  
Kingfield Neighborhood Association 
612.823.5980 office, mornings / 612.791.7081 cell 
sarah@kingfield.org / www.kingfield.org 
 

Thank you for your consideration! 

 
All proceeds benefit Nicollet Square, a partnership 
between PORTICO, YouthLink, and HIRED to provide 
affordable housing and a supportive environment for 
young adults (ages 16 – 21) who have experienced 
homelessness or been in the foster care system. By 
helping youth in our community find stable housing and 
employment, we address the root causes of hunger. 

ENDING HUNGER & HOMELESSNESS 
IN KINGFIELD…ONE BOWL AT A TIME 

 

Thurs., Feb. 7, 2013. 4 - 8 pm  
MLK Park 4055 Nicollet Ave. 

Sponsored by: Benefitting:  
Nicollet Square, a program of 
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